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Mayor Norm Coleman

]Une 2]' 1994 Charlton Dietz
Patrick |. Donovan

Robert E. Hess

Philip H. Nason

Ro er H. ‘Niefsert

Mr. Phil Nason ly E. Geesel

E-1220 First National Bank Bldg Weiming Lu
332 Minnesota St. Executive Director
St. Paul, MN 55101

Dear Phil:

Enclosed are some photos taken by our photographer on that day. I hope
you like them.

I am pleased that this was done. The park is a symbol of Lowertown's
renaissance. To plant a tree there in your name is an appropriate token
of recognition of your great contribution to Lowertown’s rebirth.

I have always enjoyed working with you and hope I can continue to rely
upon your wise counsel on many things concerning Lowertown and St.
Paul. Please do take care. Warm regards to Mrs. Nason as well.

Sincerely,

W,Q_‘LUL@I

Weiming Lu
Executive Director

WL/mb

Encl.

LOWERTOWN REDEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

175 E. Fifth St. Box 104
Galtier PlazafSuite 750
Saint Paul, MN 55101
612 227 9131

FAX 612 223 5708
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